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Dear Parents/Carers, 



As I write this final newsletter for the end of the term I have been reflecting on all of the positive steps forward that the
school team of children, staff and parents have taken.  It has certainly been a busy term and the one ahead has more plans

ready to ensure that we strive forwards in the journey to excellence. 



Over the past term we have welcomed in a wide range of workshops supporting children across the school – anti-racism,
wellbeing, Perform have supported curriculum development as well as Time Capsule to name a few.  Looking ahead to the

summer term we have booked in more workshops to enhance your child/ren’s experiences and learning which we look
forward to sharing with you. 



In particular, we have focused primarily on our journey to improvement with regard to behaviour and I am pleased to share

that the data supports the journey we have undertaken with a significant decrease in the number of behaviour incidents
that are reported.  We know and recognise that the journey still has a way to go but with all of the steps we have taken we
are confident that we will go from strength to strength.  These improvements come with a thank you to everyone involved

– to the children, staff, parents and carers. 



Included within the newsletter this week we have set out some events/meetings that are planned to take place – please
check our website, twitter and Facebook pages for details and updates. 



This week has ended with our recognition of the Easter break with EYFS and KS1 displaying their Easter bonnets and hats

– it was a pleasure to see everybody’s efforts. Well done to all of the children involved.  Finally, in UKS2, the children
thoroughly enjoyed creating their documentaries. 

The winners will be given chocolate eggs! 



Once again, thank you for your continued support.



On behalf of the school team, we wish you a happy and healthy Easter break and look forward to seeing you in two weeks’
time. 



Best regards, 



Miss C Ingrams & the Northumberland Heath Primary Team 



Easter bonnet winners in EYFS & KS1 are: 

Cody, Aria, Semra, Amelia, Henry, Isabelle, Lucas, Dolly, Rosina & Seren.  

Newspaper article winners in LK2 Winners: 

Emily, Ivy, Alexia, Nathaniel, Grace & Camilla, 

Documentary UKS2 Winners: 
Maria, Chloe, Bobby, Andreas, AJ, Peyton, Esther, Nyomi, Ore, Paulina, Hope,
Harry, Nathan, Reggie, Skye, Sofia, Ibukunoluwa, Frankie & Benas. 




http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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EVENTSEVENTSEASTEREASTER  

Happy Easter from Northumberland Heath Primary School

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT





 S A T S   M E E T I N G S   S A T S   M E E T I N G S  
Year 6 - 19th April 2023 3.30PM

Year 2 - 26th April 2023 3.30PM
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G O L D E N
BOOK

Toy Story!



Do you have an unused and
unloved Rubik's Cube? 

Are you willing to donate it
to the school? 

Mr Metchear is hoping to
start a Rubik's Club next

term, and therefore
desperately needs some more
cubes! If you can help, please
email the office or drop off

your cube.

PGL MEETINGPGL MEETINGPGL MEETING      
19th April 4pm for Parents/Carers of

children attending the PGL trip.
Vincent / Riley / Malachi /

Hannah/ Taysia / Lilly/ Holly /
Lincoln / Nahida/ Maja / Toby

Thursdays  BOOK BARN
20th April - What's on this term? 2.45PM

27th April - Year 6 Disco 9AM
4th May - Meet our Assistant Head Teachers 2.45PM

11th May - SENCO Mrs Clarke 2.45PM
18th May - Reading at home 9AM

25th May - CLO/Attendance 2.45PM

Our Art
Competition

winner will be
announced

on Friday 21st
April  

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT


 Wednesdays
Please come straight from drop off on the

following dates. 
Locations :  KS1 – Classrooms 

                  KS2 – Book Barn 
19.4.2023  

 Nursery AM 
Year 3 – Silver Birch 

26.4.2023  
 Nursery PM (12:30) 

Year 3 – London Plane 
3.5.2023   

Reception – Saplings 
Year 3 – Mountain Ash 

10.5.2023   
Reception – Catkins 

Year 4 - Maple 
17.5.2023   
Year 1 - Elm 

Year 4 - Whitebeam 
24.5.2023   

Year 1 – Chestnut 
Year 4 - Spruce 

Notice to parents/carers –Notice to parents/carers –  
Pokemon & Football CardsPokemon & Football Cards

We continue to see children bringing their much lovedWe continue to see children bringing their much loved    cardscards
into the school.into the school.    These are not permitted in school as they canThese are not permitted in school as they can

lead to arguments between groups of children as well aslead to arguments between groups of children as well as
upset if they go missing.upset if they go missing.    Please support us by checking thatPlease support us by checking that

your child does not have any cards with them when they comeyour child does not have any cards with them when they come
into school each day.into school each day.  

Class
Assembly Awards

Star of the week

Bluebells AM Jonah

Bluebells PM Mankirat & Gurkirat

Saplings Harley

Catkin Sophia

Hawthorn Anna

Aspen Lucas

Chestnut Nancy

Elm Hanya

Rowan Emilia

Nettle Tillie

Mountain Ash Mia

Silver Birch Alfie

London Plane Joshua

Maple Kayleigh

Spruce Lydia

Whitebeam Phoebe

Beech Sangari

Linden Max & Emanuela

Pine Alara

Oak Vincent

Cedar Jimmy

Elder Tommy

Creativity  Collaboration  Respect  Pride  Independence

A
T
T
E
N
D
A
N
C
E

A
T
T
E
N
D
A
N
C
E



Our Survey Says....

Please remember to complete
our Parent/Carer survey. You can
find the link in the Arbor message

we have sent today. 
Thank you

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/

